
Plymstock Road Runners 
166th Committee Meeting 

12th May 2016  
St Margaret Mary’s Church Hall 

 
Present:  Steve Leonard, Bridgette Henry, Steve Rose, Jill Rose, David Oliver,  
                Kate Aspinall 
 
Apologies:  Steve Whitney, Mike Greaves 
 

1. Period for keeping receipts for the club’s accounts was discussed. It was felt as with normal 
practice they should be kept for a period of seven years. It was agreed to keep those over 
the value of £200 but scan the remaining receipts to reduce the volume of paperwork.  

 
2. Fort Stamford already has a booking for the evening of the Muddy Duck. Jill has booked 

The Kings Arms for 40-50 people, they will provide a chilli/curry/vegetarian dish for £200-
250. 

 
3. Steve Rose gave a brief report on Muddy Duck arrangements. He has informed South West 

Water and the police of the event, assuring the police there would be adequate marshals 
for the areas of road. Plymouth City Council also have been contacted whom he has 
supplied with a more detailed risk assessment. The race licence may require a £500 
refundable deposit. Steve Rose and Steve Leonard will re-run the route before the next 
Muddy Duck meeting. Vests will cost £5. Steve Leonard asked if we would consider adding 
an extra colour to the vest to improve the logo of the Bike Cellar. This would increase price 
to £6.20. It was decided not to add additional colour. 

 
4. The running club ‘Storm’ have now become affiliated and are joining the Armada Forum. 

 
5. Following some club members inquiries, entry to the club ballot regarding the EA 

membership by 31st March 2016 was confirmed. 
 

6. The date of the next coffee morning will be 2nd July, having coffee at the Mess Café by 
Oreston Boat Yard. 

 
7. The next club meal will be at the Ship at Noss Mayo following a run there. Steve Rose will 

put the route on the website. The church hall will not be open so members not wishing to 
run at Noss Mayo will meet at Dean’s Cross, 6:15pm. 

 
8. Next Muddy Duck meeting 23rd June 2016 and next full committee meeting 15th September 

2106.   


